
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
We are holding our Annual Reception Easter Bonnet parade on  
 

Thursday 21st March at 2.30pm 
 

Children will be making Easter bonnets in school but if they have one of their own, feel free 
to send it in for them to wear at the parade. 
 
The children are really looking forward to this and have been rehearsing songs to celebrate 
Easter. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused due to the change of time for this 
event. 
 
We really hope that you can come to this event and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards & Happy Easter 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Durnall 
Assistant Head Teacher - EYFS 
 
 
 


